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Dear Parents, 

Welcome back!  I hope you’ve all had a lovely summer and are back at school feeling refreshed and ready for 

an exciting year.  The children (and teachers) have settled in well to their new classrooms.  We would like to 

welcome all our new families and look forward to working with them in the coming years. 

It was nice to see some of the new Reception children visiting their classroom yesterday, as well as meeting 

some new parents at the coffee morning.   

Have a lovely weekend. 

Emma Heanes 

Head Teacher 

 

Y5 Swimming: 

A letter will be sent out to Y5 parents at the beginning of next week regarding swimming lessons 
which will commence on Wednesday 19th September and run for 5 weeks. 

Y1 – message from Mrs Coulston: 

We will no longer do Superhero Cards for children in Y1.  Show and Tell will continue to be on 
a Monday. 

Dinner monies: 

A reminder that meals for KS2 children are £2.25 per day and should be paid for on the day or 
in advance.  Payments can currently be made by cash or cheque (payable to Bury Primary 
School).   

We also have use of a payment system called Pupil Asset, though unfortunately there are 
currently technical issues with this.  Pupil Asset can usually be accessed via an app or online 
(https://www.pupilasset.com/).  Your username should be your email address (as provided to 
the school) and if it’s your first time logging in you can create your own password.  Pupil Asset 
have advised that there may be issues with using the app on Apple devices at the minute but it 
should be accessible on Android devices provided that the app is the most current version.  They 
are working on all issues with the payment system and we will keep you updated as necessary.  
Thank you for your patience.  

School Uniform: 

May we refer you to the school uniform section on the school website (Parents – School Uniform) 
and ask that you please adhere to this.  Specifically, footwear should be sensible dark coloured 
shoes or black trainers (separate trainers/plimsolls should be in school for PE lessons).  Please 
also note that hair accessories can be worn but should be kept to a minimum e.g.plain alice 
bands, small slides and/or small bows. 

Toys/squishies/football cards should not be brought into school at any time. 

Bury Village Garden Show: 

The Bury Village Garden Show is taking place tomorrow in Bury Village Hall at 2pm.  All classes 
have grown potatoes during the summer term – these have been weighed today and the winning 
class will be announced at tomorrow’s Show.   

Come to Lunch: 

Dates have now been set for parents’ Come to Lunch sessions which will take place this term – 
these are listed in the Upcoming Events section below.  Details of Come to Lunch sessions for 
the Spring and Summer terms can be found on the school website.  Letters will be sent out 
shortly before the dates with further details. 

 

https://www.pupilasset.com/
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Upcoming events (details for all events will be sent out closer to the time): 

 

19th – 21st September – Y6 Grafham Residential 
21st September – YR Reading Meeting (11.30am) 
21st September – YR Come to Lunch (11.50am) 
28th September – Macmillan Coffee Afternoon (2.30pm) 
 
2nd October – Y6 Ely Cathedral Visit 
4th October – Y1 Come to Lunch (11.50am) 
12th October – Harvest Festival 
16th October – Parent Consultations (3.30-7.00pm) 
18th October – Parent Consultations (3.30-6.00pm) 
22nd – 26th October – Half Term 
29th October – Professional Day 
30th October – Back to school 
30th October – 2nd November – Y6 Bikeability 
 
6th November – Individual/sibling photos 
7th November – Y5 Safety Zone visit 
13th November – Y2 Come to Lunch (11.50am) 
16th November – Non-uniform Day (Children in Need) 
30th November – Bury Lights switch on 
 
5th & 6th December – KS1 Production (2.15pm) 
7th December – Christmas Fayre 
10th December – Carol Service at Bury Church (6pm) 
12th December – YR Nativity (2.30pm) 
13th December – Christmas Lunch 
14th December – Christmas Jumper Day / Class Parties 
21st December – Last day of term 

 
SCHOOL TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES 

 

2018/2019              
  

HALF TERM 22nd – 26th OCTOBER 2018 

Professional Day Monday 29th October 2018 

Autumn Term Closes Friday 21st December 2018 

____________________________ 

Professional Day Monday 7th January 2019 

Spring Term Opens Tuesday 8th January 2019 

HALF TERM 18th – 22nd FEBRUARY 2019 

Spring Term Closes Friday 5th April 2019 

____________________________ 

Summer Term Opens Tuesday 23rd April 2019 

MAY DAY Monday 6th May 2019 

HALF TERM 27th May – 31st MAY 2019  

Summer Term Closes Tuesday 23rd July 2019 

Professional Day Wednesday 24th July 2019 

 


